
Parish CouncilsParish CouncilsParish CouncilsParish Councils    
    

St. Theresa Parish CouncilSt. Theresa Parish CouncilSt. Theresa Parish CouncilSt. Theresa Parish Council    
 

Todd Ray, Chair      270-496-4407 

Marie Barr, Vice Chair      270-496-4100 

Julie Nevitt, Secretary                              270-547-1769 

Jesse Smith      270-945-5212 

Marvin Stull      270-496-4123 

Anna Swanson      270-496-4344 

Jeff Smith, Administration      270-496-4664 

Shannan Millay, Formation/Office                    812-972-3650
Brenda Redman, Service      270-496-4329 

Kathy Shacklett, Worship/Office      270-945-6128 

    

    

St. Mary Magdalen of Pazzi Parish CouncilSt. Mary Magdalen of Pazzi Parish CouncilSt. Mary Magdalen of Pazzi Parish CouncilSt. Mary Magdalen of Pazzi Parish Council    
 

 

Jeremy Stull, Chair              270-547-2287 

Kelly Medley, Vice Chair             270-998-1452 

Shirley Beavin, Worship/Secretary            270-496-4130 

Cheryl Harley               270-497-4213 

Margaret McCoy              270-496-4587 

Anna Barr               270-497-4746 

Bobby Stith               270-668-3369 

Mike Harley, Administration             270-497-4213 

Lana Goodwin, Formation             502-235-4784 

Karen Benock, Service              270-497-4227 

Kathy Shacklett, Parish Office             270-945-6128 

Shannan Millay, Parish Office              812-972-3650 

 

ST. THERESA OF AVILA 

9245 Rhodelia Road 

Payneville, KY 40157 

270-496-4362 office 

Email: sttheresa@bbtel.com 

www.sttheresarhodelia.org 

270-496-4416 fax 

 

 

Rev. George Illikkal, Administrator 
Email: gillikkal@gmail.com 

Phone: 270-496-4333 

 

 

 

Deacon Greg & Shirley Beavin 

Email: Greg.Beavin@kyfb.com 

Home: 270-496-4130   Work: 270-422-3979 

Cell: 270-668-6923 

ST. MARY MAGDALEN  

OF PAZZI 

P.O. Box 110, 110 Highway 376 

Payneville, KY 40157 

270-496-4333 office 

Email: stmarymag@bbtel.com 

www.stmarypayneville.org 

270-496-4790 fax 

St. Mary & St. Theresa Parish StaffSt. Mary & St. Theresa Parish StaffSt. Mary & St. Theresa Parish StaffSt. Mary & St. Theresa Parish Staff    
 

Office Manager, Kathy Shacklett, Cell: 270-945-6128 

Email - stmarymag@bbtel.com or sttheresa@bbtel.com 

 

Director of Religious Education, Shannan Millay    
Office: 270-496-4333             Cell: 812-972-3650   

Email - shannanmillay@gmail.com 

 

Maintenance, Kevin Barr  
St. Mary 270-496-4333     St. Theresa 270-496-4362 

 

Music and Funeral Coordinator, Tammy Cashman  
Phone: 270-668-5899      Email - ktfarms@bbtel.com 

 

Youth Ministry, Kathy Barentine, Leader 
                           Dolores Edmondson, Co-leader 

Email: meadechosenyouthgroup@gmail.com 

 

Tech Support, Joe Humphrey  
Email: joe@heartlandcommunicate.com 

 

Parish Hall Rental  
St. Theresa - 270-496-4362      St. Mary-270-496-4333 

Parish Hall Phone 

St. Theresa - 270-496-4440   St. Mary - 270-496-9435  
 

Office Hours 

 

St. Mary - Monday & Wednesday     9:00 am to 4:30 pm       
St. Theresa - Tuesday & Thursday   9:00 am to 4:30 pm 

 

Bulletin deadline is Wednesday at noon. 

Responsorial Psalm: “I will praise your name, my King and my God.”  

Listen to Meade County Catholic Radio   WLHN 95.3 FM 

Website: www.meadecountycatholicradio.com  

 

Reception of Sacraments Reception of Sacraments Reception of Sacraments Reception of Sacraments     
(Parish Registration is required for Sacraments of Initiation and Marriage)(Parish Registration is required for Sacraments of Initiation and Marriage)(Parish Registration is required for Sacraments of Initiation and Marriage)(Parish Registration is required for Sacraments of Initiation and Marriage)    

 

Sacraments of Initiation—Baptism, First Communion, Confirmation: Please contact the parish office: St. Mary’s  
at 270-496-4333 on Monday & Wednesday or St. Theresa at 270-496-4362 on Tuesday & Thursday.  
 

Sacrament of Marriage: Please contact the parish office:  St. Mary’s  at 270-496-4333 on Monday & Wednesday or 
St. Theresa at 270-496-4362 on Tuesday & Thursday.  
 

Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick: Contact Fr. George at 270-496-4333 or e-mail: gillikkal@gmail.com 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: Before the weekend Masses: Saturday at St. Mary from 5:15 to 5:45 pm and on 
Sunday at St. Mary from 7:45 to 8:15 am and at St. Theresa following the 10:30 am Mass, upon request.   

 

January 29, 2017January 29, 2017January 29, 2017January 29, 2017    
    

Fourth SundayFourth SundayFourth SundayFourth Sunday    
in Ordinary Timein Ordinary Timein Ordinary Timein Ordinary Time 



St. Mary Magdalen of Pazzi Church 

Mass Intentions for the Week 

 

Monday          8:30 am   Louis King + 
Wednesday    8:30 am   Herbert Jr. & Judy Mattingly +  
Saturday       6:00 pm   St. Mary & St. Theresa Parishioners   
Sunday          8:30 am   Lawrence, Joe & Bernadette Pike +  

Weekend Mass ScheduleWeekend Mass ScheduleWeekend Mass ScheduleWeekend Mass Schedule    
 

Saturday, 6:00 pm at St. Mary 

                            (January through June) 
 6:00 pm at St. Theresa 

            (July through December)             

                                         

Sunday,   8:30 am at St. Mary 

Sunday, 10:30 am at St. Theresa 

St. Theresa Church 

Mass Intentions for the Week 

 

Tuesday 8:30 am Ray Family + 
Thursday 8:30 am Chris Speaks + 
Sunday      10:30 am     Amelia Barr + 

    

What’s Happening this WeekWhat’s Happening this WeekWhat’s Happening this WeekWhat’s Happening this Week    
 

 

Sunday, January 29 

3:00 p.m. Service at Brandenburg Nursing Home 
 

Monday, January 30 

9am-1pm & 5-9 pm Eucharistic Adoration at St. Mary 

 

Wednesday, February 1 

6:30 pm Religious Ed. Classes for Pre K - 12th grades 

 

6:30 pm R.C.I.A. Class 
 

Thursday, February 2 

7:00 pm Cantor Workshop at St. Mary Church 

 

Friday, February 3 

7:00 pm St. Mary Bingo   
 

Saturday, February 4 

7:00 am Men’s Prayer Group at St. Mary 

 

Monthly Food DriveMonthly Food DriveMonthly Food DriveMonthly Food Drive    
 

The Meade County Food Pantry provides food for 
many throughout the county that would otherwise 
go hungry. The first weekend of the month (or 
anytime you would like to give) we will take up donations 
for the Meade County Food Pantry. All non perishable 
food and grocery items are needed and appreciated.  
 

Requested for February: Bottled juice 

    

Stewardship of TreasureStewardship of TreasureStewardship of TreasureStewardship of Treasure    
  

St. Mary Weekly goal                                                       2,700.00 

January 22 collection                                                3,081.50 

OVER/UNDER minimum weekly goal                              381.50 

Opportunities for Life       768.50 

Propagation of Faith                                                           10.00 

The Record                             18.00          
 

St. Theresa Weekly Goal                                                 2,500.00 

January 22 Collection                                                 2,621.00 

OVER/UNDER minimum weekly goal                                 121.00 

Fund for Retired Religious                                               155.00 

Opportunities for Life                                                       191.00 
 

Thank you for your stewardship sacrifice… 
it IS appreciated! 

Ministers for February 4 & 5 at St. Mary 

 

Lectors 

Sat  6:00 pm Sue Pike & Amelia Wathen 

 

Sun 8:30 am  Aaron Pierce & Karen Clark  
 

Eucharistic Ministers 

Sat  6:00 pm Jim Pike & John Straney 

 

Sun 8:30 am Kevin Barr, Shirley Beavin, 
     Martin & Brenda Thomas 

 

Altar Servers 

Sat  6:00 pm volunteers 

 

Sun 8:30 am   Waylon Fackler & volunteer 
 

Gift Bearers 

Sat  6:00 pm  Children’s Church 

 

Sun 8:30 am  Children’s Church 

 

Fatima Statue    
 

      January 29 - Janet Kessinger 
 

      February 5 - Bruce & Donna Livers 

 

1st Friday Bingo 

February 3 at 7:00 p.m.  
 

Manager: Juanita Hall Workers: Lanette McMahan, 
Darlene Livers, Kurtis Woolfolk 
 

 

Please Note: Bingo workers are very much needed. Please 
call the parish office or talk to Juanita Hall if you can help at 
bingo one Friday evening a month.  

 

Ministers for February 5 at St. Theresa 

 

Lectors  

Sun 10:30 am    Audrey Popham & Marie Barr 
 

Eucharistic Ministers 

Sun  10:30 am  Brenda Redman & Hurschel Hardesty 

 

Homebound Minister 
Sun 10:30 am  Hurschel Hardesty 

 

Altar Servers 

Sun 10:30 am  Brandon Barentine & Savannah Clemons 

 

Gift Bearers 
 

Sun 10:30 am  Children’s Church  
 

 

Fatima Statue    
 

 Jan 29 - Ralph & Elaine Miller  
 

 Feb 5 - Marie Barr  



Parish MailingParish MailingParish MailingParish Mailing    
 

The End of Year statements for your 2016 taxes, 2017 
Stewardship materials and invitations to the annual 
Appreciation Dinners are in the Gathering Space/vestibule 
of our churches. Please pick yours up as you leave mass 
today, this will save us on postage. Those not picked up 
will be mailed on Monday, January 30th. Stewardship 
renewal weekend is February 11/12. Please prayerfully 
consider how you will share your gifts of time, talent and 
treasure with your parish and return on renewal weekend.  

    

Brandenburg Nursing HomeBrandenburg Nursing HomeBrandenburg Nursing HomeBrandenburg Nursing Home    
 

You are invited to join us! The parishes of St. Mary and 
St. Theresa are responsible to provide the weekly Prayer 
Service at 3:00 p.m. each Sunday in January at the 
Brandenburg Nursing and Rehab Center in Brandenburg. 
Please come join us for Scripture Reading, prayers and 
singing. Lots of singing!  

    

Clothes Closet VolunteersClothes Closet VolunteersClothes Closet VolunteersClothes Closet Volunteers    
 

The Meade County Clothes Closet in Brandenburg exist to 
help families in need and depends on volunteers to help 
staff it. St. Theresa and St. Mary Churches are asked to 
volunteer the week of January 30th through February 4th. 
If you would be interested in helping, please contact 
Darlene Livers at 270-496-4571. Volunteers are needed at 
any time that is convenient for you. Come and volunteer 
any time you wish. The schedule is a means to have 
someone helping at specific times. Thank you for your 
continued support! It is appreciated!! 
 

Cantor FormationCantor FormationCantor FormationCantor Formation    
 

Tammy Turner from the Archdiocese 
Office of Worship will conduct a 
Cantor Formation Workshop on 
Thursdays,  February 2nd, 9th, 16th & 

23rd from 7:00 to 9:00 p.m. at St. Mary Church. This is 
being offered free to those in our parishes that would be 
interested in being involved in music ministry. If you plan 
to attend or for more information, please contact Tammy 
Cashman at 270-668-5899          
 

Opportunities for LifeOpportunities for LifeOpportunities for LifeOpportunities for Life    
    

Opportunities for Life, the Kentucky Catholic Bishop’s life-

affirming ministry to women and families dealing with 
untimely pregnancies, is welcoming new volunteers. OFL 
will be offering training workshops in our diocese. OFL 
volunteers offer hope, compassion, options counseling 
and resources to callers who find the courage to seek 
help. Volunteers are needed to staff the 24 hour helpline 
from their homes. If you have a heart for life affirming 
ministry service, you are invited to contact OFL for more 
information. Please call (888) 496-3638 to learn more 
about this ministry and the upcoming training workshops.  

    

Statewide Rally for LifeStatewide Rally for LifeStatewide Rally for LifeStatewide Rally for Life    
 

On Wednesday, February 8, everyone is asked to attend the 
Statewide Rally for Life, sponsored by the Kentucky Right to 
Life Association, in the Rotunda of the State Capitol in 
Frankfort. The Rally will begin at 1:00 p.m. Coach buses will 
be leaving from the parking lot of Tonini Church Supply, 966 
Breckenridge Lane, Louisville. Two pro-life bills were recently 
passed and signed into law! It is important to show our 
appreciation and support for our pro-life Governor Matt Bevin 
and all pro-life legislators who supported these bills. Contact 
the Right to Life office (502) 895-5959 to make a reservation 
on the bus (suggested donation for bus is $10).  
 

Note of ThanksNote of ThanksNote of ThanksNote of Thanks    
 

“A big note of thanks for our son, Greg Mattingly. Our 
heartfelt thanks for all the prayers, calls, visits, cards, E-

mail, Facebook posts and all other ways. My best 
thanks is from “God”. Greg found out November 25, 
2015 he had colorectal cancer. The doctor at Vanderbilt 
did my surgery. I had Chemo and radiation for a year. 
Now one year later, November 18, 2016, I was declared 
“cancer free.” God’s came to my door. Without my faith 
and trust in God, I wouldn’t be here. Thanks all of you 
again.”  

Love everyone, Harold & Theresa, Greg & Shelia,  
Glenn & Teresa, Jeff & Lori and Lisa Mattingly 

 

Colorectal Cancer ScreeningColorectal Cancer ScreeningColorectal Cancer ScreeningColorectal Cancer Screening    
 

An “Educational Program to Increase Colorectal Cancer 
Screening” (EPICS) will provide colorectal Screenings at 
10:30 a.m. on Sunday, February 5th, 19th, and 26th at 
Immaculate Heart of Mary Catholic Church, 1545 Louis 
Coleman Jr. Drive, Louisville, KY 40211. Please arrive 
five minutes early and enter through the London Room. 
Snacks will be provided. For more information, please 
call 502-774-5772.  
 

Church Cleaners for FebruaryChurch Cleaners for FebruaryChurch Cleaners for FebruaryChurch Cleaners for February    
 

St. Mary - Darlene Livers - Tammy Cashman, Tiffany 
Cashman, Donna Livers, Teresa Livers, Stacy Livers  
 

St. Theresa - Judy Padgett, Beverly Mattingly, Bernard 
Hardesty, Sherry Hardesty  
 

Please Note: It is everyone’s responsibility to help 
keep the church clean if physically able. Please sign up 
on your stewardship intention card to clean once a 
week, one month of the year.  

 

Chosen Youth Group News 
 

Kathy Barentine—Dolores Edmondson 

meadechosenyouthgroup@gmail.com 
 

 

Next Youth Meeting: February 5th at noon at the Youth 

Center.  

 



Fourth Sunday in Ordinary TimeFourth Sunday in Ordinary TimeFourth Sunday in Ordinary TimeFourth Sunday in Ordinary Time    
 

“God chose the weak of the world to shame the strong:.so 
that no human being might boast before God.”  
                                                                    1 Corinthians 1:28-29                           
 

Stewardship entails our hidden as well as our obvious talents. 
God works through us not only in our assets, but also in our 
weaknesses. Consider volunteering your time and talent for 
something you have never tried before.   
 

A Weekend of Peace for WomenA Weekend of Peace for WomenA Weekend of Peace for WomenA Weekend of Peace for Women    
 

Take a weekend to find your spiritual center and 
experience the peace and quiet of Mount St. 
Francis. Enjoy the sounds of nature as you 
experience shared prayer each day, silent 
meditations, walking the labyrinth, and listening 

for the still, small voice of God! Led by Judy Ribar, the 
retreat begins on Friday, February 10 at 7:00 p.m. and 
ends at 2:00 p.m. on Sunday, February 12. To register, 
or for more information, please contact Karen at the 
Retreat Center Office: retreats@mountsaintfrancis.org or 
call 812-923-8817 or go to the information tab at 
MountSaintFrancis.org and click on Register and Pay. 
The cost for the weekend is $150 and includes lunch on 
Saturday and Sunday, and dinner on Saturday. 
Breakfast is on your own in the Loftus House Kitchen.  
 

    

The World Day of Consecrated LifeThe World Day of Consecrated LifeThe World Day of Consecrated LifeThe World Day of Consecrated Life    
 

The World Day of Consecrated Life will be celebrated 
with a special Jubilee Mass on Sunday, February 5, 
2017 at 2:00 p.m. at St. Stephen Martyr Church, 2931 
Pindell Ave., Louisville, KY 40217. The people of the 
Archdiocese of Louisville are welcome and 
encouraged to attend this joyful celebration. For more 
information, contact Sr. Sarah at the Vocations Office 
at 502-636-0296.  
 

Scholarship Tax Credit LegislationScholarship Tax Credit LegislationScholarship Tax Credit LegislationScholarship Tax Credit Legislation    
 

Call today and ask your legislators to co-sponsor 
House Bill 162 & Senate Bill 102 because a 
scholarship tax credit program provides educational 
opportunities for all Kentucky students. Contact your 
local representative and senator by visiting: 
www.Irc.ky.gov and clicking on “Who’s My Legislator.” 
Call the legislative hotline at 1-800-372-7181 and 
leave a message with your representative and 
senator. Creating such a program will immediately 
benefit low and middle income families and families 
with developmentally disabled children. Under this 
program, individuals & businesses donate to 
scholarship granting organizations and in return 
receive a non-refundable tax credit. With these 
additional scholarship funds, all students can be in a 
classroom that best meets their unique needs.  

Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time                                                       January 29, 2017 

 

 

 

For the Church: that we may be transformed by 
God’s Spirit and embrace the reversal of self 

justification in our society by walking humbly and 
finding our strength in Christ 

Please remember those in the hospital, the Please remember those in the hospital, the Please remember those in the hospital, the Please remember those in the hospital, the 
homebound and those in need of our prayers! homebound and those in need of our prayers! homebound and those in need of our prayers! homebound and those in need of our prayers!     

READINGS FOR SUNDAY, JANUARY 29 

 

Zephaniah 2:3; 3:12-13 

1 Corinthians 1:26-31 

Matthew 5:1-12a 

 

 

 

 

READINGS FOR SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 5 

 

Isaiah 58:7-10 

1 Corinthians 2:1-5 

Matthew 5:13-16 

  

Internet Site for Liturgy Readings: 
www.nccbuscc.org/nab 

Special Prayer Request for…..Special Prayer Request for…..Special Prayer Request for…..Special Prayer Request for…..    
 

Gary Knott, David E. Fackler, Beverly Cole, Johnny Vessels,  
Jane Williams, Denny Brown, Margie Stull, Martha Mattingly,  
Brian Mullins, Mary Jo Spink, Harry Pierce, Linda S. Mattingly, 

Becky Brown, Andy Weick, Abby Bedell, Jim Padgett 
 

Note: Prayers cards are available in the back of church with a complete 
list of the sick and homebound in need of prayers.  Please contact Kathy at 
the parish office to have names put on or taken off of the prayer list.  

HOSPITAL AND HOMEBOUND MINISTRY 

      PARISH DISPATCHERS 

 

St. Mary :  Lois Fackler 270-422-2884 

 

St. Theresa:  Brenda Redman 270-496-4329 

If you know someone who is ill, been admitted to the hospital, 
in need of a home visit or food, you are asked to notify our 
dispatcher. Likewise, volunteers are needed to visit those in 
the hospital, make home visits, send cards or prepare or 
deliver food. Please contact the dispatcher listed above or 
call the parish office, if you would like to help. This ministry is 
not simply for our parishioners but also for all in our 
community. 

Prayer Intention Prayer Intention Prayer Intention Prayer Intention     
for the Weekfor the Weekfor the Weekfor the Week    


